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AMENDMENTS TO HOUSE BILL NO. 2626
Sponsor: REPRESENTATIVE BOYLE

Printer's No. 4025

Amend Bill, page 9, line 16, by striking out "and" and 
inserting a comma

Amend Bill, page 9, line 16, by inserting after "(2)"
 and (3)
Amend Bill, page 11, by inserting between lines 14 and 15
(3)  When the county board meets to pre-canvass or canvass 

absentee ballots and mail-in ballots under paragraphs (1), 
(1.1), (1.2) and (2), the board shall examine the declaration on 
the envelope of each ballot not set aside under subsection (d) 
and shall compare the information thereon with that contained in 
the "Registered Absentee and Mail-in Voters File," the absentee 
voters' list and/or the "Military Veterans and Emergency 
Civilians Absentee Voters File," whichever is applicable. If the 
county board has verified the proof of identification as 
required under this act and is satisfied that the declaration is 
sufficient and the information contained in the "Registered 
Absentee and Mail-in Voters File," the absentee voters' list 
and/or the "Military Veterans and Emergency Civilians Absentee 
Voters File" verifies his right to vote, the county board shall 
provide a list of the names of electors whose absentee ballots 
or mail-in ballots are to be pre-canvassed or canvassed. For 
absentee ballots or mail-in ballots which the county board is 
not satisfied that proof of identification has been provided due 
to any inability to match the signature present on the ballot to 
the signature on file, the county board shall:

(i)      Notify the elector by mail, e-mail, telephone or text   
message that the signature on the elector's ballot does not 
match the elector's signature in the registration books.

(ii)      Direct the elector to appear before, or to provide an   
electronic, facsimile or paper copy to, the county board of 
elections within six (6) calendar days with:

(A)      proof of identification and an executed affirmation   
affirming, under penalty of perjury, that the elector is the 
same individual who personally remitted the absentee ballot or 
mail-in ballot; or
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(B)      an executed affirmation affirming, under penalty of   
perjury, that the elector is the same individual who personally 
remitted the absentee ballot or mail-in ballot and that the 
elector is indigent and unable to obtain proof of identification 
without the payment of a fee.

(iii)      Notify the elector that the absentee ballot or mail-in   
ballot may not be counted if the elector fails to comply with 
subparagraph (ii).
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